Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Christine Carson <carsonc@sbcglobal.net>

Sent: Saturday, March 21, 2015 10:24 AM

To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

Subject: Lake Almanor

Dear Mr. Barnes, I am a homeowner at Lake Almanor and I am opposed to the thermal curtain. The lake is one of the few larger lakes where families can have boating and fishing enjoyment in the summer and children can catch a fish or two. Please do not install this curtain as it will impact the fishing at the lake. Thank you for your attention. Christine Carson